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I am frankly shocked, that this is even under consideration! For years, oregonians 

have championed voting by mail. Every year, especially in the past 8 years) i look for 

reports of fraud in an election cycle....there are such low percentages as to cause no, 

absolutely no alarms or issues!  

This bill is yet another try by far right to erode our trust in government and trust in our 

neighbors.  

When I was younger, I'm sure our vote by mail system was the main reason I 

voted.....it came to me, I had time to research and asks questions regarding the 

candidates and legislation that I was voting for. Now as a senior citizen I can't 

imagine giving up that TRUSTED, CONVENIENT, PROVEN, RELIABLE way of 

exercising my rights!  

I STRONGLY OPPOSE this measure. It is unbelievable to me that this is even under 

consideration! Please do not cave to the MAGA mindset that our method of voting is 

not safe and secure. I can not imagine going backwards, not having the ballot in front 

of me to really make an informed decision with all the tools I need, literature, internet, 

to assist me.  

I've never submitted testimony before, I'm not sure what would help to dissuade this 

unbelievably unfair, unnecessary measure!!!! Please stop this!!! 


